
 

 

  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Public Advisory 
May 20, 2021 

                                      Noise Wall Panel Installation: Night Work 

Glenmore Trail West of 45 St. SW  

 
WHAT: KGL is completing noise wall panel installation work along the Southwest Calgary Ring Road. The work 
requires shoulder and lane closures to allow for panel deliveries and equipment access for panel installation. Night 
work is being undertaken to minimize the traffic impact during the day.  
  

WHERE: Between 45 Street SW and 50 Street SW, just north of Glenmore Trail. 

 
WHEN: Starting May 25th, 2021 for approximately 3 weeks  
 

WORK HOURS: Between 7 p.m. to 7 a.m.   

 
ANTICIPATED IMPACTS: Residents may notice construction noise and construction equipment traffic.  
Shoulder/lane closures along the above roads will allow for the delivery of materials and equipment access. Residents 
may notice noise from zoom booms, concrete saws and work vehicles as they complete the work.  

  
OTHER INFORMATION: Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. For addition information call 
403-212-0565 or email info@SWCRRproject.com. 
 


